
From: EPA’s Office of Public Engagement and Environmental Education (OPEEE) <OPEEE@epa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 10:43 AM 
To: EPA’s Office of Public Engagement and Environmental Education (OPEEE) <OPEEE@epa.gov> 
Subject: EPA INVITATION to an IN-PERSON Press Conference Wednesday, 3/20 in Washington, D.C. 
 
Greetings,    
 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Administrator Michael S. Regan would like to cordially invite you 
to attend an in-person event hosted at the DC Armory (2001 E Capitol St SE, Washington, DC 20003) on 
Wednesday, March 20th at 12:00PM ET. Administrator Regan will make an important announcement on 
EPA's work to address climate change, improve air quality and protect public health.   
 
This invitation is non-transferable, and we ask that all attendees need to submit an RSVP to 
OPEEE@epa.gov by Monday, March 18th at 4:00PM ET. Arrival details will sent upon RSVP. Please reach 
out to OPEEE@epa.gov for any questions.  
 
We look forward to hosting you at this event!  
 
Best,  
EPA’s Office of Public Engagement and Environmental Education Team  
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